Minutes of CPPA Negotiation Conference Call July 10, 2002

Attendees:  Neelakantan Kartha, Hima Mukkamala, Marty Sachs

Hima gave a brief explanation of the two documents that he posted to the list on July 10, 2002. He has agreed to discuss the documents in more detail next week.

Marty suggested that the NDD should be defined in a sufficiently abstract manner to enable it being applied to other agreements also. He has posted some thoughts on this matter and would appreciate feedback.

Kartha suggested that the way to proceed  is to fill in the patterns document so as to cover all the elements of the spreadsheet. He further suggested that the work be split up as before, so that  a particular person is responsible for checking  whether the patterns included already cover the spread sheet entry being considered and if not, to add a new pattern that covers the entry  to the patterns document. Marty suggested waiting till we have more people on the call to split up the work and there was consensus that  we should wait to do this.

Respectfully submitted,

Neelakantan Kartha

